PREMIER OF MANITOBA

Legislative Building
Winnipeg, Manitoba, CANADA
REC OVR

A MESSAGE FROM THE PREMIER

On behalf of the people and Province of Manitoba, I am pleased to
extend greetings and congratulations to MTS Allstream on your 100t
Anniversary.

Since coming on line in 1908, MTS has been the primary
telecommunications carrier in our province, providing essential home
phone services to thousands of Manitobans. In a province as vast as
Manitoba, we have come to rely on the array of communication tools that
continue to play a vital role in our lives, keeping families and businesses
connected within our province and with others around the world. Over
the last century, MTS Allstream has been able to provide outstanding,
reliable service, while staying competitive with the communication
industry's changing standards and technologies.

I commend MTS Allstream on your many accomplishments over the
years as well as your contributions and service to the greater community.
Once again, congratulations on this momentous occasion, and best wishes

for continued success.
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